
I've read some really inane proposed legislation this year but this is one of the top ten.  I believe this to be in violation of the national 
voting laws in regards to keeping accurate voting rolls.  Many states have been successfully sued by Judicial Watch due to their 
padded voter rolls specifically in the manner you are attempting to legislate.  Citizens must be held to account for their own 
responsibilities regarding eligibility to vote and the various county clerks have the responsibility to keep accurate voter rolls.  That 
does not include those who have died, moved, or not voted in the recent past.  I ask why a legislator would want to maintain inactive 
voters on the rolls? I can think of only one reason, to obtain illegal ballots and pad votes to their political bent.  No legitimate 
legislator or citizen should want illegal votes or voters unless they are up to nefarious purposes.  NO ON HB 2681!


